
 

     Sons of 

         The 

    American    

      Legion **  OFFICE OF THE NATIONAL COMMANDER  **  
                

   

 
      

         For God and Country 

 

* NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS * P.O. BOX 1055 * INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA  46206 * 

* www.legion.org/sons * 

January 17, 2022 

SUBJECT: RESOLVE TO INCREASE MEMBERSHIP, SUPPORT VETERANS IN 2022 

Dear Sons of The American Legion, 

I hope your year is off to a great start. And I hope that you’re having success in keeping up with 

your New Year’s resolutions. I am sure many of you have renewed your resolve to show 

unwavering support for our veterans. 

One of the ways we as Sons of The American Legion can show our support is through our 

membership. The 60% membership target date is coming up on January 20th; please make sure 

you’ve renewed your own membership and continue to reach out to those who are eligible for 

SAL membership who may not have joined or renewed. There is no limit to the amount of good 

we can do.   

We are the Sons of The American Legion. 

We are #SALStrong. 

God bless our veterans, God bless our military in harm's way, and God bless the United States of 

America. 

 Yours in Service, 

 

 

 

 Michael Fox 

 National Commander 

 Leadership Through Action,  

 Not Through Position 
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